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The virtual meeting with new students enhances communication
remotely

The Deanship of Student Affairs organized a virtual meeting for the new students who joined Al
Ain University in the second semester of the academic year 2020-2021 in the presence of Prof.
Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, Prof. Ibtehal
Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Hani Al Jarrah, Deputy Dean, the Deans, And new
students from both campuses.

Prof. El Refae, welcomed the new students and stressed that all the AAU’s staff will take care
and support them. In addition, to provide all the services for the students to create an
appropriate atmosphere to facilitate the educational process, especially in the current situation
due to the Corona pandemic. He also indicated that the university embraces all students with all
their creativity, energies, talents, and also appreciate choosing, Al Ain University to start their
career.

Dr. Amer Qasem, said that the university embraces its students with all their creativity, energies
and talents. He added; "Al Ain University is proud to be one of the most prestigious educational
institutions in the UAE, which is always striving for global leadership in education”. He also
wished all students a fruitful and successful school year.
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